
From: Webb, Tom P. (Law Dept)
To: Austin, Natawna (City Council)
Subject: Re: Petition
Date: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 2:37:05 PM

Hi Natawna, 

Yes, it was filed last week.  I don't see anything on the docket yet but I'll keep checking.  Not
sure where the stamped copy would be sent, but let me know if and when you receive it. 

Thanks, 

Tom 

From: Austin, Natawna (City Council) <NatawnaB.Austin@baltimorecity.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 10:38 AM
To: Webb, Tom P. (Law Dept) <Tom.Webb@baltimorecity.gov>
Subject: Petition
 
Good Morning Tom,

I just wanted to check back in to see if you had a chance to file that petition with the court. 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S20+ 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get Outlook for Android
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